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For Immediate Release: 

 

 

On June 24, at approximately 8:15 AM, an alert resident walking his dog on Brookside 

Avenue called 911 to report that he heard a smoke detector sounding and could smell 

smoke in the area.  Officers responded and observed smoke coming from the rear of a 

home on Brookside Avenue.  The residence was determined to be unoccupied and the fire 

was extinguished by the Wyckoff Volunteer Fire Department.  The cause of the fire is 

under investigation by the Wyckoff Police Detective Bureau and the Wyckoff Bureau of 

Fire Prevention but does not appear to be suspicious in nature at this time.  There were no 

injuries sustained in the fire. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


